
Editor’s Comment:   

The English has been asked to be improved. I can see stark inaccuracies in the English even in the 
abstract. Please advise the authors to make one final attempt to improve the English. I will highly 
recommend to take the help of a native English speaker with sound command on the language. Since the 
paper appears technically sound, the technical expertise of the chosen English speaker is not important. 
I urge the authors to take this opportunity and seek external help. I also humbly suggest that they do not 
try to make a self attempt to correct the English. 
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